
 

1617 Airport Road 
Alpena, MI 49707 

Phone:  989-354-2907 
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September 13, 2021 

 

Re: Transfer of Funds 

 

The FAA has required that overfill protection equipment be installed on fuel 

farms and tanker trucks.  A quote has been received from Northern Pump in the 

amount of $14,437.00 to order and install this equipment on the County owned 

fuel farm. 

 

A request is made to transfer this amount from the Airport Fund Balance and 

transfer it to 295-595-977.001 FF Overfill Equipment.   

 

The funds will be recovered through CARES Act Reimbursement. 

 

 

Respectfully  

 

 
 
Steven Smigelski  
Airport Manager 

Alpena County Regional Airport 

    

 

 


